
         

 
 

  

 

 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/215      Date: 07.02.2025 

From Principal’s desk…. 

 

STRICT NOTICE – UNAUTHORIZED USE OF SCHOOL’S NAME ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Greetings! 

This is a strict notice regarding the unauthorized use of the school’s name on social media, 

including Instagram. It has come to our attention that certain individuals have created or 

engaged with online accounts that misuse the school’s identity. 
 

SCHOOL POLICY & CONSEQUENCES 
 

• No student is permitted to create, operate, or promote any social media account using 

the school’s name, logo, or any reference to the institution without official authorization. 

 

• Cyberbullying, defamatory content, or any misuse of the school’s name, staff, or 

students is strictly prohibited and will result in serious consequences. 

 

• Once a complaint is raised and authorities are involved, the school cannot intervene, 

provide protection, or influence the outcome. 

 
 

• If parents take independent legal action in response to such incidents, the school holds 

no responsibility for the consequences. 

 

PARENTAL RESPONSIBILITY & DIGITAL DEVICE RESTRICTIONS 
 

• Parents are urged to closely monitor their child’s social media activity to ensure they 

are not engaging in any unauthorized or inappropriate online behavior. 

 

• Students in Grades 9 to 12 are strictly prohibited from carrying digital devices to school. 

Any misuse of social media outside of school remains the parents’ responsibility. 

 
 

• We strongly encourage parents to educate their children on responsible and ethical 

social media usage to prevent legal repercussions. 
 

• Let this serve as a final warning: engaging in such activities can lead to serious 

disciplinary and legal actions. If necessary, the school will escalate matters to the 

relevant authorities, where consequences will be beyond our control. 



         

 
 

  

 

For any further concerns, you may contact school administration. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

________________ 

Meenal Bakshi 

School Principal 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-
driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better 
place to live. 


